
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

HOW TO ACCESS  

URGENT DENTAL CLINICS  

OVER EASTER 

If you need urgent dental treatment outside of 

your dentist's opening hours including the 

weekend and bank holidays, or if you do not 

have a dentist contact 

NHS 111 Wales 
for advice and booking onto the urgent dental service 

clinics if necessary. 

Please be aware that urgent dental clinics operate by 

appointment only. 

Please do not attend our urgent dental clinics without 

an appointment, as you will not be able to be seen. 

If you require urgent dental treatment over the Easter period, you should 

contact your own dentist during their opening hours.  

Dental practices will be open on all days apart from weekends and bank 

holidays. 

Further information about making an 

urgent dental appointment can be 

found on our website.  

Scan here: 


